
Transition Flow Chart 

If your child is joining Henleaze Infant School… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Go through the usual School 

Admissions Process. 
Book onto a school tour. 

If you require additional information 

regarding the support of children 

with Special Educational Needs, 

request a tour with the SENCO  
Inform the SENCO of where you are 

in the process of your child being 

identified as having a Special 

Educational Need e.g. paediatrician 

involved, your child has an 

Individual Education Plan at pre-

school, or starting the process of 

having an Education Health Care 

Plan. 

Once you start the Education Health 

Care Plan (EHCP), invite the school 

to visit your child in their pre-school 

setting and to be involved in the 

EHCP assessment. (around the 

January before your child is due to 

start school in the September. 

As part of the usual transition 

process you will be invited to a new 

parents meeting and your child is 

invited to 2 story sessions in the 

summer term. 

If your child requires additional 

support, the funding application, in 

most cases, is early May. This is 

done in conjunction with the pre-

school and named school. 

Information is required early to 

make the appropriate application. 

Reception Keyworkers will visit local 

pre-school providers as part of usual 

transition. Additional visits will be 

made to those children who have 

additional needs if appropriate.  

An appropriate induction for 

September will be discussed to 

enable your child to have a happy 

start to their schooling. 


